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Headteacher’s Note: 
Hi everyone, 

Our Children in Need Danceathon has gone brilliantly today with the 

children (and staff) thoroughly enjoying themselves.  Thank you for 

supporting this very worthwhile cause! 

As well as the dates you have listed on this newsletter, a letter will come 

out to you at the beginning of next week, collating all the Christmas events 

and giving you more detail of what we have in store.  

Currently we have a succession of Fridays where children are able to come 

in their own clothes.  The second tombola on our Christmas Fair alongside 

the chocolate one will be a ‘smellies’ tombola this year, so next week children 

are asked to come in their own clothes if they bring a contribution of i.e., 

bubble bath, soap, shower gel etc. 

Finally, can I just say thank you to all of you for the support we have had 

this week with regards not parking directly outside school.  It has been a 

much safer place, and Mrs Tearle and I value the backing so many of you 

have given us. 

Kind Regards 

Julie Bratt 

 
Tuesday 23rd November: 

Santa’s Secret Shop (Y3 & 

Y4) 

Friday 26th November: 

Santa’s Secret Shop (Y5 & 

Y6) 

Friday 26th November: 

Non-Uniform Day – 

‘smellies’ donation 

Tuesday 30th November: 

Deadline for donation for 

Bag2School collection 

Wednesday 1st December: 

Reception Virtual Open 

Morning (Sept’22 starters) 

Thursday 2nd December: 

Santa’s Secret Shop (Y1 & 

Y2) 

Monday 6th December: 

Santa’s Secret Shop 

(Reception) 

Friday 10th December: 

Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 14th December: 

Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 15th and 

Thursday 16th December: 

Christmas Parties 

Thursday 16th December: 

Breakfast with Santa 

Friday 17th December: 

Break-up for Christmas 

Wednesday 5th January: 

Return to school 

Attendance: 
15th to 19th November 

Reception Rangers M 95.4% 

Reception Rangers S 94.8% 

Shooting Stars 95.3% 

Racing Rockets 93.8% 

Cosmic Comets 93.8% 

Skyflyers 99.0% 

Starships 92.3% 

Stargazers 100% 

Explorers 95.2% 

Aeronauts 86.4% 

 

Congratulations to Stargazers on 

achieving 100% attendance. 

Class Heroes: 
Skyflyers:  

Mason 

Maximus 

Starships:  

Makena 

Daniel 

Stargazers:  

Iris 

Daniel 

Explorers:  

Luke 

Chloe 

Aeronauts: 

Evie 

Freya 

 

Well Done! 

Value of the Month 
 

Positivity 



 
Meet our School Dog 

 

 

About Me 

My name is Bronte and I am a goldendoodle.  I am 2 years old and my birthday 

is on 27th August. 

I am very lucky because I have two homes: Weekends and Evenings – with my 

Mum and Dad in the countryside; during the week at school with you. 

 

Favourite Food:  Bones and treats 

Favourite Activities:  Walking, running and sniffing around the countryside, 

playing with my toys (I love my toys)  

Likes:  Playing with other dogs; having lots of fuss 

Dislikes:  Strangers; wearing clothes (so no Christmas jumper for me this 

year) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some useful advice and resources to support your family’s well-being over 

the winter months. 

https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/children-and-young-adults/advice-

for-parents/  

https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/nhs-voluntary-charity-services/nhs-services/children-young-people-

mental-health-services-cypmhs/  

https://www.place2be.org.uk/about-us/news-and-blogs/2020/december/6-ways-to-support-children-s-

mental-health-this-winter/  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/keep-warm-keep-well/  

https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/stay-safe-and-well-this-winter/advice-to-help-you-stay-well/  
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PE 
What we’ve been up to this week! 

 

 

 

 

 



Gymnastics Competition 
 

Tuesday was the day that our gymnasts have practiced for, after a quick warm up and practice, the children 

were introduced to how the competition was going to work and which young leader would help us out. 

It was amazing that Lily was assigned to us and was absolutely amazing with our children.  This was great to 

see how there is a pathway for our sport leaders that started at our school are now helping to lead in their 

secondary schools!  

Our gymnasts had chance to perform their routines and vault, which they completed without any faults, even 

though some of the routine was tricky, they gave absolutely everything.  

For majority of our Year 3s this was their first ever competition at school. 

Unfortunately, we didn’t place in the top 3 this year, but the children’s performances, behaviour and effort 

levels could not have been better.  Most importantly they arrived with smiles and left with even bigger smiles! 

The future is definitely bright and I cannot wait for our dancers to show case their Boogie Nights dance in a 

couple of weeks and for our hockey players to compete too.  

Well done everyone!  I am super proud!  

 

Mr Mountford 

 

 

  

Our Team 



  



Christmas Events 
 

 

 

  



  



Information and Reminders 
 

School Uniform 
A reminder to parents that all school uniform including PE kits and coats need to have your child’s name in it.  

Our lost property collection is getting larger and we are unable to reunite items as they are not named. 

It is part of our home school agreement that our school uniform policy is adhered to.  There are increased 

cases of children wearing of nail varnish and jewellery and the size/colour of hair accessories, all of which are 

outside policy.  We hope we can rely on your support in addressing this issue. 

 

 

Home Learning 
We are updating our home learning class pages in case your child needs to self -isolate.  Work will be updated 

on a weekly basis.  If you require any further support with this work, then please email your child’s class 

teacher.  Email addresses can also be found on the class page. 

We have published a document that is on our website which gives details of resources to support reading and 

book related activities at home.  It can be found at: 

https://www.albrightonprimary.com/homelearning/websites-and-resources 

Just click on the book worm picture for the latest document. 

 

 

COVID 19 – LFT and PCR Tests 
Lateral flow tests can be ordered online following this link and are usually delivered the next day. 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 

To book a PCR test follow this link https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test 
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Our Community 
 



 



 


